
 

8 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

EOTC WEEK  

 

As already mentioned in our team newsletter at the beginning of the term, we are 

having our EOTC week from the 10 - 14th December.   

 

At this stage we are going to Paekakariki Surf Club Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th 

and Thursday 13th.  The cost for this will be $20, which includes travel, to and from, 

by bus.  We are looking for parent helpers for this event as we will be in the water 

(weather permitting), and we are required to have an adult to child ratio of 1:5  

 

On Wednesday and Thursday 13th December, 100 students will have the opportunity 

to go to Adrenalin forest.  This activity will be on a first come first served basis, as the 

whole team cannot attend.  This trip will cost $35 and includes bus to and from Porirua, 

plus two hours at the park. 

 

We are also looking at going to the Sea Scouts for the day.  This will be confirmed 

next week and will have a small cost connected to it (around $5); plus we will be doing 

small trips in our local community like Marine Gardens, the beach and Weka Park. 

 

Payment and permission for these events will be posted on Kindo soon along with 

parent help options.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Matt van Wheeler 
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